
SB 4 Opposition Testimony

To: House Elections Committee 

For: Committee Hearing February 11 2025 

Corliss Jacobs - corlissjacobs@gmail.com

Citizen and Voter 

SUBJECT:  SB 4 - Written Testimony in Opposition to eliminating the 3-day grace 

window for mail-in ballots.

To:  h.elections@house.ks.gov 

There is no good reason for eliminating the 3-day grace period for mail-in ballots.  

Eliminating this grace period will not make elections safer;  our elections are already 

very safe.  

Eliminating the grace period will hurt rural, elderly, military, disabled, and other people 

eligible to vote but  unable to drive to election offices......for various legitimate reasons.

We are all aware that USPS  has been having unpredictable delivery delays in Kansas, 

especially in rural areas, but also in various cities here in Johnson Country.  Therefore,

eliminating the 3-day mail delay window would be unfair and make a significant 

number of citizens' votes not count.  

Please vote NO on SB 4 that will do nothing but eliminate votes made in good faith by 
many Kansans. 

Thank you for your service to our state.

Mrs. Corliss Jacobs

20745 College Blvd

Olathe, KS  66061
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